
As a United States citizen, I am categorically against this bill.  It deliberately misrepresents the true 

nature of what is actually taking place in the name of reproductive rights and/or health care.  This bill 

would permit the murder of children in the womb never giving a thought to the rights of the unborn 

child.  The United States of America represents only one of two or three countries in the world that 

allows the killing of children while in the womb of their mother under the conditions listed in HB 1171.  

This should send a message to the person(s) who conceived this piece of evil legislation about how the 

rest of the world views this heinous act. 


